
           

   

 

 

 

 

“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 

 

Dear parents, 

 

As you are aware ‘The Ark’ has given us notice to leave before and after school clubs at the end of 

term. In order to ensure that whatever provision is put in place in September fulfils the needs of our 

families, we need ascertain more information from you as to how you may use the provision in the 

future. We would really appreciate it if each family could complete the form below to show us what 

sessions you would require from September on a permanent basis and it would be helpful if you 

could give us an indication if you would need flexible places ( places used on an ad hoc basis). We 

understand you cannot commit to the day on flexible places but would ask you to indicate on 

average how many additional sessions you may need in a week on average.  

 

If you have already indicated to the ‘Ark’ that you would like permament places for September, this 

form will not be used to change this arrangement, just help to design the provision needed.  

 

Please complete the information below and return back to school by Friday 22nd June. We 

understand that your circumstances may change but this would give us an indication of the 

provision needed from September. 

 

We have left a comments box at the bottom should you wish to provide any additional information 

that will help us get the provision right for you.  

 

We will inform you of the provision that will be in place as soon as possible but would like to 

reassure you that there will be a smooth transition in the Autumn term. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Alison Moxham 

Head Teacher 
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RETURN BY FRIDAY 22nd JUNE PLEASE 

 

Family name ……………………………Child name/s…………………… 

 

Permanent places: Please indicate by writing the number of places you would use  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Before school 

(7:45-8:50am) 

     

After school 

(3:15-6:00pm) 

     

 

Number of flexible places needed per week on average:  Breakfast                    After school 

 

 

Could you confirm your permanent ( core) places a half term or term ahead?     Half term/Term 

 

 

Would you use the before school provision if you could drop off in the morning at a later time for a 

reduced price? 

 

Yes/No   If yes, how many days? 

 

 

Would you use after school provision if you could collect earlier eg before 4.30 for a reduced price? 

 

Yes/No    If yes, how many days? 

 

 

Would you be more inclined to book permanent ( core) places if these were cheaper than current 

provision? 

 

Yes/ No    If no could we ask why?    

 

 

What does a flexible place need to be for you?   What would be acceptable to you usually? 

 

Same day   

 

The day before 

 

Week in advance  

 

Additional Comments: 

 

 


